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Eric Stevenson
3 Sachem Cove Rd
Meredith, NH 03253

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Hello,

Too many reason to mentioned but probably most important is protecting our wild open spaces and the
natural heart of our home here in NH. We enjoy a high quality of life and we should not be selling out
in order to be an extension cord for Southern New England. This is nothing more than an attempt
to solve a problem that doesn't exist. Please do not allow this destruction to take place. I plead with you
to say no to the northern fraud.

Sincerely,
Eric Stevenson
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